
    
   

July 11, 2022

Dear Electrical Service Professionals LLC :

We are pleased to inform you that your Renovation, Repair and Painting (RRP) application has 
been accepted and you are now certified by the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) as 
a Renovation Firm, Certification #: OKRRPFIRM122166188.  Your certification is active beginning 
on 07/11/2022 through the next five years ending 07/11/2027.  The attached certificate is your 
documentation of DEQ certification and should be properly displayed per OAC 252:110.

DEQ accepted this program so we could be more responsive and accessible to the public and 
our regulated firms and renovators, and we look forward to assisting you with compliance and 
information.  Much of this assistance will come from our website:

https://www.deq.ok.gov/air-quality-division/lead-based-paint/

We list our certified firms there, as well as other information.  You can also signup for our email 
system so we can keep you updated on changes and information related to lead-based paint.

If you need further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Lead-Based Paint Program at (405) 702-4100.  Please advise DEQ of any changes that may affect 
the firm’s certification. Please address all LBP correspondence to one of the following addresses: 
LBPReporting@deq.ok.gov, OR Department of Environmental Quality, Attn: LBP Staff, AQD, P.O. 
Box 1677, Oklahoma City, OK 73101-1677. 

Sincerely,

Heather Lerch, Environmental Programs Manager
Technical Resources and Projects Section
Air Quality Division
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